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CHEMICAL  

COMPANY 
 

 

Melamine Statement 
 

 

SDM®27, Diluted Nitroglycerin USP 

(10% Nitroglycerin in Propylene Glycol) 

 

Manufacturing Facility: 

Copperhead Chemical Company Inc. 

120 River Road, Tamaqua, PA  18252 

 

 

Copperhead Chemical confirms that none of the materials used in the manufacture of SDM®27 are at 

risk for melamine contamination and none are listed as one of the at-risk components identified as 

vulnerable to melamine contamination in the FDA Guidance for Industry titled “Pharmaceutical 

Components at Risk for Melamine Contamination”.     

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dawn Clarke 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

 

Email:  dclarke@copperheadchemical.com 

 

Issued:  January 30, 2019 

Copperhead Chemical Company Inc. 
2000 Argentia Road, Plaza IV, Suite 306 

Mississauga, Ontario, Canada  L5N 1W1 
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